
The Learning Forest is looking for 14 families to invest in the journey of Black families who

want to give their children an excellent Afrocentric early education.

Will you join us?

This is a great opportunity for families in Oakland with economic privilege who have been

wondering how to enrich the lives of Black families

who have lived in Oakland for generations,

many of whom have not gotten the educational foundations they deserve.



Even families facing deep economic insecurity and qualifying for assistance are asked to pay

a portion of the full tuition each month for a chance to have their child at The Learning

Forest. This can be a real hardship for some, particularly those struggling with

unemployment and/or minimum wage, precarious service work. Also due to years of

systemic oppression many of our families can use the support. By donating $1200, you will

release this burden (and all the stress it causes) from a family and guarantee them a spot in a

community that mirrors their potential and excellence. This allows The Learning Forest to

continue to fulfill its mission to make sure that the most marginalized kids in Oakland go to

kindergarten academically prepared and emotionally, socially, and spiritually nourished for a

lifetime of learning.

Are you ready to become a Friend of The Forest?

Email us to be added to our list of sponsors

or with any questions please contact Courtney our communications liaison

courtney@courtneyemartin.com

OR

Thelearningforestoakland@gmail.com

mailto:courtney@courtneyemartin.com

